
 

 

 
 

 
April 9, 2013 

 
Mr. Ralph Butler, Director 
Research Reactor Center 
University of Missouri-Columbia 
Research Park 
Columbia, MO  65211 
 
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI – COLUMBIA – NRC STAFF REVIEW OF THE 

OPERATOR REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM, RE:  LICENSE RENEWAL (TAC 
NO. ME1580) 

 
Dear Mr. Butler: 
 
As part of the review of your renewal request for Facility Operating License No. R-103 for the 
University of Missouri – Columbia Research Reactor, submitted on August 31, 2006, as 
supplemented, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) staff has completed 
a review of the University of Missouri – Columbia Operator Requalification Program, dated 
January 7, 1997.  Our review concluded that the University of Missouri – Columbia Operator 
Requalification Program meets the applicable requirements of Title 10 of the Code of Federal 
Regulations (10 CFR) Part 55 and is acceptable.  We request that you continue to implement 
your approved plan.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of this letter will be 
placed in the NRC Public Document Room. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this review, please contact me at (301) 415-0893 or via 
electronic mail at Geoffrey.wertz@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Geoffrey A. Wertz, License Renewal Project Manager 
Research and Test Reactors Licensing Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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cc: 
 
John Ernst, Associate Director 
Regulatory Assurance Group 
Research Reactor Facility 
Columbia, MO  65201 
 
Homeland Security Coordinator 
Missouri Office of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 749 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
Planner, Dept of Health and Senior Services 
Section for Environmental Public Health 
930 Wildwood Drive, P.O. Box 570 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0570 
 
Deputy Director for Policy 
Department of Natural Resources 
1101 Riverside Drive 
Fourth Floor East 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
A-95 Coordinator 
Division of Planning 
Office of Administration 
P.O. Box 809, State Capitol Building 
Jefferson City, MO  65101 
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